
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 Public Health Team 
 2nd Floor, Princess Buildings 
 Princess Street 
 HALIFAX 
 HX1 1TS 
  
 
22nd September 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re COVID-19 
 
Last week, I had the pleasure of visiting Beech Hill School and meeting with some of you to talk 
about the measures in place at school to protect staff and pupils. 
 
The current situation is worrying for all of us, and with COVID-19 rates high across Calderdale and 
across the country, it is inevitable that we will see cases in our schools over the coming weeks and 
months. 
 
I would like to reassure you, though, that the measures I saw at Beech Hill were in line with 
national guidance and will work to keep staff and pupils as safe as possible.  It is important that 
families follow these measures in the playground at pick-up and drop-off time too: staying 2 metres 
away from others at all times. 
 
If you or your child are worried about COVID-19, please get in touch with the school nursing team 
on 0303 330 9974. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Naomi Marquis 
Health Improvement Specialist 


